
From: thegreatnomad@aol.com <thegreatnomad@aol.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/7/2013 6:29:14 AM
Subject: Re: Hey Rockstar!

Hey Katherine,

I hope you and the Governor can make it out to a show. I would love to see you. Hope all is well in your world. I miss our late night 
texts.

E

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: thegreatnomad <thegreatnomad@aol.com>
Sent: Thu, Aug 1, 2013 1:11 pm
Subject: Hey Rockstar!

E,
I hope this email finds you and your family doing well. How is your summer going? Did Brody get married? Tell him I said hi.
I bet your schedule has been hectic. I would love to come to one of your shows -  maybe even get the Governor to come 
with me depending on her schedule. Are you playing anywhere close to SC? I came across the pictures attached from the 
tournament and had to send them your way!
Hope all is well.
KV

PS make sure you have Thursday, April 17, 2014 marked on your calendar for the 2014 First Gentleman's 
Invitational!!! Save that date J

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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